

Department of Urban Development Joseph E. Gray, Jr. Director

## **CITY OF PORTLAND**

February 13, 2001

David A. Lourie 189 Spurwink Avenue

Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107

Permit notification request – 015- A-001

Dear David.

This letter is just a follow-up of our brief conversation this morning. You requested previously to be notified when the permit for the project at the corner of North and Walnut Street was issued. It is my understanding that the permit was issued on Friday February 9, 2001. The permit was for the foundation only. Feel free to come in and view the permit during our office hours 7:30 am to 4:00 pm.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

**Zoning Administrator** 

CC: Bill Needleman, Planning Division

Penny Littell, Corporation Counsel